BPW Meeting May 21, 2008:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources
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Heistand Park Culvert Crossing

This project involves grading more than 10,000 square feet on the bank of
anavigable waterway. City Engineering has applied for a Chapter 30
permit from the Department of Natural Resources. The application has
been submitted.

(Greg Fries, City Engineering)

Sayle Street T'raffic Engineering Building

This project requires a Chapter 30 permit from the Wisconsin Department
of Natural Resources for streambank work to be done along Wingra
Creek. The permit has been received.

(Genesis Bichanich, City Engineering)
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